
 

 
 

09th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am pleased to report that all students returned from their Project Week over the 
weekend. There was one injury resulting in the need for several stiches, when a 
student cycling from their Project to a train station, on a borrowed bike, got their 
trousers caught in the chain. The accompanying students managed the situation 
excellently. 

Many students have families, friends, or roots in Israel and Palestine, as well as in 
Afghanistan (which has experienced a severe earthquake). Our thoughts are with them 
in most difficult times. 

With best wishes, 

Laurence Nodder 

Rektor 

laurence.nodder@uwcrobertboschcollege.de 
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